Paula Vandehey

From: Kurt Craanen

Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 5:20 PM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: Fwd: Brad Engel 1813 N Charlotte st Driveway
Paula:

Can you put this case on the next municipal services agenda?
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Brad Engel" <computerwizz4545(@gmail.com>
To: "Kurt Craanen" <Kurt.Craanen@Appleton.org>
Subject: Brad Engel 1813 N Charlotte st Driveway

Hello, Kurt attached I have a picture of my house along with a picture I drew showing how far I
would like my driveway to go. Essentially I am wanting my driveway to meet up with the
walkway that leads to the front door of the house. Currently the yellow area is the grassy area
inbetween the driveway and the walkway to the front door I would like to remove that grass and
extend the driveway to the walk way which is about 10 feet. This would make my driveway
about 20 feet wide and it is currently about 10 feet wide. We have 3 vehicles and it is a problem
because there simply is not enough room to park. I would be leaving the flowers and landscaping
that is located on both sides of the front porch. The current driveway and grass area would be
taken out and a new driveway would be put in. The driveway would go up to the edge of the
walk way marked by the tape measure in the picture. The walkway is still in excellent shape and
would be left alone. The grass to the left of the current driveway would also be left alone as well.
Please email me back or call me at 920-750-3996 if you have any questions or need any other
pictures.
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